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Appeals Progress Report 

  
1. New Appeals 
 
1.1 Two new appeals have been received and ‘started’ by the Planning 

Inspectorate since the last Committee meeting on 5 December 2018. The 
appeals received in this respect are:-   

 
1.2 Park End, 152 Sycamore Road, Farnborough : Against the refusal of 

planning permission for: Erection of three bedroom detached house on land to 
rear with access to the public highway via King George Close. This appeal is 
being dealt with by means of the written procedure. An application for costs 
against the Council has also been made. 

 
1.3 110-118 Victoria Road, Farnborough : Against the refusal of planning 

permission for  the demolition of 110-118 Victoria Road and the erection of 42 
apartments (27 one bedroom and 15 two bedroom) for the elderly (sixty years of 
age and/or partner over fifty five years of age), guest apartment, communal 
facilities, access, car parking and landscaping. This appeal is being dealt with 
by means of the written procedure.  There is a report elsewhere on this agenda 
relating to this appeal which seeks authority to enter into a legal agreement. 

 
2.  Appeal Decisions 
 
2.1   There are no appeal decisions to report. 
 
3.  Recommendation 
 
3.1 It is recommended that the report be NOTED.  
 
Tim Mills  
Head of Economy, Planning and Strategic Housing   


